Severn Sailing Association

311 First Street

Annapolis MD 21403

Attn: Joe Van Gieson, Commodore

cc: Roberto Lopez, Fleet Captain

subject: Racing event for Penguin class

Gentlemen:

The Penguin Class is represented in SSA by approximately five (5) members and potentially more and is one of the older sailing dinghy classes in the Nation.

It is an active class on the Bay as well as internationally. In fact, prior to the decline of US sailing in, for example, the Americas Cup, most if not all U.S. sailors trained in the Penguin.

It is a very worthy, dry, two (2) person boat.

That said, we, as members individually petition SSA for a sailing event, for three contiguous week days immediately after the Junior Program is formally finished and preferably on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday based on the availability of SSA’s facilities and the Class racing schedule.

 

It is expected that fifteen to thirty boats will race, many of whom will be SSA members or associates.

 

All rules, sailing and Club, will be observed and complied with. The Penguin Class will provide Race Committee personnel whom will be compliant with SSA rules and insurance requirements.

 

Very truly yours,

Charles Krafft

 

